
The Political Bureau of the Al-Hikma National Movement holds its third
meeting

The Political Bureau of the Al-Hikma National Movement held its third meeting Sunday 6/8/2017

in the office of the movement leader, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim. Meeting discussed agenda subjects

that included reviewing carrying out recommendations of previous meeting, in addition to the

constituent structure and the executive plan prepared by the executive office of Al-Hikma

National Movement.
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And preparation of the general conference, rules of procedure and the political program, ways

to accommodate new affiliation applications to movement was also covered through discussions

and final recommendations.
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In conclusion, Mr. Nofal Abu Ragheef was elected as spokesman of the Al-Hikma National

Movement.


